
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/20/2016 2:19:45 PM
Subject: RE: Disaster Recovery Centers - Marion Dillon

Will do. Thank you.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 2:15 PM

To: Veldran, Katherine; Mottel, Haley

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: Disaster Recovery Centers - Marion Dillon
 
Can y’all get in touch with her?
 
Centers have not been opened in Marion and Dillion yet but we will send out a release like the Orangeburg release 
when FEMA opens new centers.
 
From: Debbie Barthe [mailto:DebbieBarthe@scsenate.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2016 2:12 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Disaster Recovery Centers - Marion Dillon
 
Chaney,
 
I work for Senator Kent Williams.  I saw the latest update:  Disaster Recovery Centers Open In Orangeburg County To 
Help Hurricane Matthew Survivors, which included the details of the centers open in Orangeburg.  We are trying to 
keep folks updated in Marion and Dillon and have shared the 800 number and website,   I was wondering if you had 
the details for similar centers in Marion and Dillon Counties.
 
If you could, please forward to me!
 
Best,
 
 
Debbie Barthe
For Senator Kent Williams
Gressette Building 608
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Phone: 803-212-6000
Fax: 803-212-6011
E-Mail: debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Mottel,%20Haley%20%3CHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
mailto:DebbieBarthe@scsenate.gov
mailto:debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov

